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FALL SPORTS AT PERU CSD. 

Dear Peru Students, Parents and School Community, 

Rumors have been circulating throughout the North Country about the status of Fall Sports 

in the Peru Central School District.  The facts at this time are: The State has given guidance 

on the Sport Season for this fall, including moving Football and Volleyball to the Spring 
Season.  Districts have the ability to offer other sports during the fall, this is a local decision 

made by individual school districts.  At this time, there has been no final decisions made 
on whether Peru will begin or play sports during the Fall of 2020.  The decision will be 

made on Thursday, September 17​th​ at a special meeting of the Board of Education.  At this 
time, ​IF ​sports were to be played, they ​WOULD NOT BEGIN BEFORE​ ​Monday, September 

28, 2020.  A final decision will be shared with the Peru School Community on Friday, 

September 18​th​ following the Thursday Board meeting.  Thank you for your patience 
during this very difficult time of balancing opportunities for our students with trying to 

achieve the safest reopening of schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas Palmer Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


